
Subject: [Fwd: Tri-Municpal Business Licensing Agreement]
Date: Sun, 09 Dec 2001 14:48:49 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Tri-Municpal Business Licensing Agreement
Date: Sun, 9 Dec 2001 14:42:51 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

CC: "councillor john clark" <jclark@westvancouver.net>, "councillor victor durham" <vdurman@westvancouver.net>,
"councillor jean ferguson" <jferguson@westvancouver.net>, "councillor ken haycock" <khaycock@westvancouver.net>,
"councillor bill soprovich" <bsoprovich@westvancouver.net>,
"councillor allan williams" <awilliams@westvancouver.net>, "mayor ron wood" <mayor@westvancouver.net>,
"West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce" <info@westvanchamber.com>, <bbell@cnv.org>, <bfearnley@cnv.org>,
<bperrault@cnv.org>, <bsharp@cnv.org>, <ckeating@cnv.org>, <dmussatto@cnv.org>, <jbraithwaite@cnv.org>,
"North Vancouver Chamber of Commerce" <info@nvchamber.bc.ca>, "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear NV District Mayor & Council:                         Dec 17, 2001

Tri-Municipal Business Licensing Agreement 

As a small business owner, I was very supportive of Darryl McCarron’s Report to Council on April 26, 2000
which recommended staff work with West Vancouver & the City of NorthVan to "prepare a draft tri-municipal
business licence agreement" by December 31, 2000. The proposal which was approved was broad based rather
than restrictive in nature.

Although I am supportive of the initiative now before Council, I am disappointed insofar as it falls far below my
expectations. Regrettably, it only covers 15% of business licences, even though it is one year late in coming to
Council for approval. 

What happened to the other 85% of Municipal licences?

North Shore Municipalities have a reputation for not being ‘business friendly.’ Moreover, it is important to
provide local businesses a level playing field under which to operate. Therefore I urge all North Shore Councils
to encourage staff to complete the task before them & address the other 85% of business licences in a timely
manner.

Yours truly, 

Dave Sadler, 277 Roche Point Dr, North Van V7G 2G4  Tel (604) 929-2090

CC DWV, CNV, NVCC, WVCC, FONVCA
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